
   

WHITE WOMAN LANE SCHOOL                                                          Special Easter Issue  

White Woman Lane, Sprowston, Norwich. NR6 7JA 

Telephone:     01603 419203       Fax:  01603 424651 

Email:        office@whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk  
Website:         www.whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk 

         

Best News … 
Dear Parent / Guardian, 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Looking Ahead  
 

Mon.      16th April     - Back to School – Start of Summer Term! 
   Cricket sessions – Chance to Shine All year groups 

   Dance   School Hall    

   

 Tues.     17th            -    No Guitars 

    Yr 4 Korfball  Lunchtime (before second sitting)  

    Drums    pm in the mobile 

  

 

Wed.      18th             - Year 5 Holt Hall trip 

   No Guitars 

   NO Skillforce  

   Keyboard lessons   pm Music Room 

Woodwind lessons   pm ICT Suite 

  

Thur. 19th             - Yr 5&6 Korfball  Lunchtime (before second sitting) 
   Samba Club  pm School Hall    

Drums    pm Mobile 

Year 5/6 Girls Football match  Away v. Cringleford 

 

 Fri. 20th            -   

 
  

Dates for Your Diary:    
Wednesday 25th April  Year 3 Stone Age Day 
Monday 7th  May –              Bank Hoiliday (School shut) 
w/c 14th May –     Year 6 SATS  
28th May – 1st  June – Half Term (School shut) 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

   
   

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE ATTENDANCE CUP 
 

 
Was awarded to 

6SB 

With attendance of 100% 
 

For the week  

19th - 23rd March 2018 

http://www.whitewomanlane.norfolk.sch.uk/


   

A REMINDER ABOUT HAIRSTYLES   
 

Hairstyles should be appropriate for school and should not, for example, 
include slogans, logos or lines shaved into the hair or feature hair dyed with 
bright colours. In addition, excessive use of gel and other hair products are 
not permitted. 

 
HEADTEACHER AWARD 

These certificates were awarded at the Celebration Assembly on Friday morning. Class 
teachers and teaching assistants nominated the following pupils: 
 

Pixie Watkins Teddy Powell Kayden Carr 

Evie Jewiss Daniel Dady Cameron Hewitt 

Lucy Johnson Max Cracknell Reggie Day 

Emma Craven Jamie Goreham Daisy Davis-Murphy 

Poppy Powell Jake Norman Dylan Greaves 

Evie Craven Harry O’Callaghan Hanna Dobbs 

Jake Gotts Kimberly Clarke-Banham Lilli-Mae Durrant 

Tegan Brickley Ruby Aldous Joshua Dobson 
 

Many congratulations to you all 
The certificates were awarded to individuals for a range of reasons – For example, for 
consistently achieving a good standard of work, for consistent effort, for making good 
progress, for an improved attitude to school and work, for consistently achieving a high 
standard of behaviour and for care and consideration of others. 
 

 
 

ATTENDANCE AWARDS 
All pupils who have achieved 100% attendance this term were awarded with a certificate 

celebrating their achievement in the assembly today. 
  
 

Many congratulations and well done to you all. 
 

 

 

Librarians 
    2017-2018 Librarians   

Congratulations to all our Librarians so far this year who give up their break and 

lunch times, on a rotational basis, to issue books, tidy, and generally help Mrs Pye 

keep things tip top on the Library bus!  

Well done Librarians, your efforts are very much appreciated. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 
 
Sienna Brown 
Libby Croydon 
Ben Flaxman 
Angel Griggs 
Eva Hailes 
Millie Labon 
Kyrrah Martin 
Ella Ramm  
Sherryl Sonkoue 
Ayva Steward 
 

Year 6 
 
Jessica Butler 
Hanna Dobbs 
Nathan Goreham 
Ruby Harris 
Joshua Hill 
Maisie Rayner 
Martha Schofield 
Kayleigh Wright 
 



   

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

   

 
 

 

THIS EVENING – SCHOOL DISCO 

 

 
 

The Friends of White Woman Lane have organised a school disco to enable our children to 

have fun and to also raise funds for the school. 

 

 

The disco begins at 7.00pm and the children will not be let into school before then, so please 

ensure children do not arrive at school before this time. The main school entrance by the office is 

the door to use. Parents coming by car should note that, for safety reasons, the school car park 

cannot be used to drop children off.  

The Friends charge £1.00 for entrance and children can bring some pocket money to buy drinks, 

snacks and glow sticks throughout the evening. 

 

• Drinks  Fizzy 20p, Squash 10p 

• Sweets  from 5p 

• Glow Sticks, Bracelets, Glasses, Bunny Ears, necklaces, pendants  

 all from 20p 

 

   Also on sale…SQUISHES!!!!! £1 each 

 

 

 

All pupils must be collected at the end of the evening by an adult. 

Children leave the hall through the main entrance and we suggest you meet your children in the car 

park and by the main school gate.  The school gate is closed so cars cannot use the car park at the 

end of the disco. We stagger the finish to make it a little easier to reunite parents and children 

as follows; 

  

 • Year 3 will leave at 8.50pm 

 • Year 4 will leave at 8.55pm 

 • Years 5 and 6 will leave at 9.00pm. 

 

These procedures are tried and tested and have worked well in the past so we are all looking 

forward to an enjoyable evening for the children. 

 

Please note that children should not bring mobile phones with them to the Disco. As all children 

are required to be collected by an adult there is no need for any child to have a mobile phone with 

them. Thank you for your cooperation with this matter.  

EASTER EGG RAFFLE 
A total of £372.00 was raised by the Easter 

Egg raffle. 
 

Many thanks for all your support. 
  

 

LOST PROPERTY! 

All named items in lost property will be returned by the end of this week. 
Anything left in lost property that is unnamed will be bagged up and kept in 
school until the end of the first week back (Friday 20

th
 April) for any parents 

who want to come in and claim something.   
After this date, it will be disposed of as we do not have the capacity to store 
items indefinitely.   

Thank you. 
 

 

 

News flash… 

Glow sticks now 

from 20p! 



   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Sports for Schools is a competition which involves schools and 
communities collecting tokens for a chance to win a share of a 

£20,000 sports kit cash pot. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

Please ask your child to post your collected tokens in the box situated 
in the schools main entrance.  

 
  Thank you for your support and cooperation 

 

 
 

 

 

Availability of tokens has been extended April 21st 
in all newspapers listed to the left. 

There will be one token a day but watch for bonus 
tokens (especially throughout the Easter break) 
and two tokens every Saturday (one token a week 

plus bonus tokens in the weekly publications). 

Extra tokens: 

Weds 28th March – EDP, 9 Bonus tokens. 

Thurs 29th March – Sat 14th April, Double tokens in 
all papers listed. 

Tues 24th April – ENN, 9 Bonus tokens. 

Weds 25th April – EDP, 9 Bonus tokens 

 

 

Where can I collect tokens? 

Tokens will be printed in the following papers: 

•Eastern Daily Press 

•Norwich Evening News 

•Great Yarmouth Mercury 

•The Lowestoft Journal 

•Beccles & Bungay Journal 

•Dereham Times 

•Fakenham & Wells Times 

•North Norfolk News 

 


